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Some committee members shared concerns about the time and energy required to make 
successful videos. Greg will send an email to the Education Committee asking if they have had 
any involvement in educational videos previously.  
 
Several webinars have already been completed about government resources for children. These 
archived FDLP videos will be linked to the GIC LibGuides.  
 
LibGuides 
 
Rich Gause, the GIC LibGuide administrator, talked about the new GIC GODORT LibGuide site. 
All guides will be migrated from the UCF site to the GODORT LibGuide site.  
 
A few guidelines: 
 

1. The guides migrated from the UCF site will now use side navigation.  
2. We can use the subjects already established for the state guides. Other subjects can be 

created as needed. All GIC guides should have the subject “Students & Teachers” 
3. All links should have scope annotations. 
4. All guides should have tabs for lesson plans and standards, if appropriate. 


